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With projected additional revenue it seems one of the most important positions to fill
would be the eliminated position of community development director. Having seen
what is now being put through to the planning commission for baseless reasons that
seem to contradict our housing element plan, forcing property owners to go through
expensive and ridiculous reviews for things like minor subdivisions when housing is
in a critical shortage, makes one wonder whats going on in that department. This
would have never happened under in previous years. Having a knowledgeable
community development director should be at the top of the list compared to other
vacant positions.

Before we talk about expanding positions we should also be talking about paying
down the unfunded pension liability, having a cushion in the reserves for the future
unknowns, which we seemed to have exhausted this past year.

Since the Lt. Position was eliminated, | support a captain in place of the open
Sergeant position.

Jenny Shattuck
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